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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

Coil welcomes new project executive to team 

 

COLUMBIA, MO (May 8, 2020) – Coil Construction is pleased to announce the addition 

of a new project executive to its team, Steve Torres.  

 

A native of California, Torres joined Coil Construction in March 2020. As project 

executive, Torres will serve as an owner’s advocate and representative, coordinating 

design efforts, developing plans, and managing project budgets. Torres will also 

oversee project schedules and ensure Coil Construction’s clients receive the best 

experience possible throughout a project’s duration.  

 

Torres holds a bachelor’s degree in business administration from California State 

University-Fresno. His experience spans a wide range of custom residential, health 

care, hospitality, biotechnology, pharmaceutical, microelectronics and commercial 

projects. In addition, he has been a business owner of a construction management 

firm, serving a variety of clients in a full-service capacity.  

 

Established in 1975, Coil Construction specializes in institutional, retail, professional, 

industrial, and health care construction throughout the Midwest, with an emphasis on 

commercial construction projects in Missouri. 

 

### 

Editors: Photo attached. 


